
 

 

Sunnydown School Council – Minutes of Meetings 

 

Date:  Tuesday 3rd March 2020 

 

Discussions this week: 

 

 Mr Lord brought a Chromebook and two different sets of headphones with speakers into the 

meeting to show how voice recognition software could work.  Tomas and James tried out 

each of the headsets and all members of the Council agreed that they would be a good idea 

for use in lessons.  Boys will obviously be allowed to use their own headphones if they have 

them, but we will have a stock in school for those that don’t have them, don’t want to bring 

their own in or forget them.  Next week, another set of headphones will be tested.  Mr Lord 

asked if any Council members wanted to bring their own headsets in next week as well, they 

could be tested with the software. 

 

 Mr Jensen joined the meeting to discuss the idea of a banner on the side of the astro turf 

showing the school logo.  He likes the idea and would like Cameron to investigate possible 

materials that could be used.  Mr Jensen also showed the boys the winning logo that has 

been chosen for the Cycle Challenge.  All agreed that it was a good logo.   

 


